
Hill Park Baptist Church 
217 Gudgeheath Lane, 
Fareham 
PO15 6PZ 
 
21st March 2021 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re: David Clarke. 
 
David started attending Hill Park Baptist Church over 12 months ago prior to lockdown.  Before 
the pandemic restrictions, he attended our weekly bible study group as well as our Sunday 
services.  
 
I am aware that he was a member at the Bierton Strict & Particular Baptist Church. I know also 
that he has been involved with ministry in the Philippines as he has shared videos of his 
ministry with me. 
 
David has not become an official member of our church as yet.  I cannot at this time think of 
anything that would prevent an application from him being accepted, pending the usual 
interview process.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brian Rogers 
Pastor 
 
 


